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Beloved Prayer Partners,

Grace and peace to you in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ!

We are deeply grateful for your continued prayers and support. Here is an update on our ministry efforts and needs:
Update on Nepal's Current Situation

Recently, Nepal experienced severe flooding, causing immense loss and hardship for many families. In response, Go-Ahead Community Church has been actively
providing food aid and spiritual support to those affected, sharing the love of Christ in this challenging time.

Current Ministry Efforts

e Goat Project: We are currently distributing goats to 18 families in the mountain villages, aiming to help these families generate income and work toward
self-sufficiency.

e Church Ministry: Go-Ahead Community Church is dedicated to serving our community, and we humbly request your prayers for the growth, strength,
and impact of our church as we continue to reach out.

e Children’s Ministry - Street Feeding Program in Kathmandu: During the hardships of the COVID-19 pandemic, we initiated a street feeding program
for children from slum areas. Many poor parents, especially those working in carpet factories, struggle to care for their children. Through this program,
Go-Ahead Mission provides healthy meals to children, playing a vital role in supporting them during these challenging times.

With heartfelt gratitude and blessings,
Go-Ahead Mission, Nepal




